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Notice of the Annual General Meeting 2024 
 
The Society’s next AGM has been set for Tuesday 30th April 2024 at 7pm  The Auditorium in the 
Forum, Millennium Plain, NR2 1TF.  Voting will be in-person. 
 
What are this year’s plans? 
As well as the AGM’s usual business – confirming accounts, approving last year’s minutes, electing 

trustees and AOB raised by members – there will also be a Talk on the work of the Norwich 
Historic Churches Trust by Sarah Gore, Chair. 
 

Booking is recommended.  Book via the AGM section on the website, or email or phone me to 
reserve your space), you can also show up on the door on the evening, but entrance is not guaranteed 
as pre booked members will have priority for seats.   Attendance is free. 

 
Where can I find the Annual Report and other documents? 
For cost efficiencies and environmental sustainability, all documentation will be provided digitally 
and displayed on our website. Go to www.thenorwichsociety.org.uk, navigate to ‘About Us’ and ‘2024 
Annual General Meeting’.  Links to the website and further information will be included in the April 
Newsletter.  
 
Hard copies will also be available at the meeting for attendees who do not have access to the internet 
or can be emailed or posted on request. 
 
 
Nominations are now open 
Four trustee positions are currently vacant and open for election this year. Please fill in form enclosed 
if you wish to stand for election – you do not need a seconder. All members can stand.   
 
Please also find enclosed details of those candidates whom we know will be standing. Updated details 
of candidates standing for election will be made available on the website and at the AGM. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Rachel Kirk,  
Chief Administrative Officer 


